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Office of Religious Liberty 

www.usccb.org/freedom 

Twitter: @USCCBFreedom 

Text “Freedom” to 377377  

People of faith are committed to serving others in God’s love 

in healthcare, child welfare, migration and refugee resettle-

ment, education, and more.  Religious freedom protects the 

space in which we can continue to serve.  Religious Freedom 

Week begins June 22, the Feast of Sts. Thomas More & John 

Fisher. Join Catholics across the country to pray and act for 

the freedom to serve faithfully and with integrity.  Learn more 

at www.usccb.org/ReligiousFreedomWeek! 

“[Religious] freedom remains one of America’s most precious posses-
sions.  And, as my brothers, the United States Bishops, have remind-
ed us, all are called to be vigilant, precisely as good citizens, to pre-
serve and defend that freedom from everything that would threaten 
or compromise it.” 

    - Pope Francis 
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